
 

 

 

 

REPORT TO PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 
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Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Chipped brush 4 days 

 Continued painting & installing stakes (mostly in sub divisions) to guide our plow 

trucks 

 Cutting up & removing 3 trees on Monroe that National Grid dropped for us 

 Prepped all equipment for plow season 

 Prepped Town Hall with decorations  

 Plowed and salted as needed 

 Replaced and repaired broken equipment as needed 

 Continued helping with the Veterans Monument    

 Checked and repaired road signs as needed 

 Shot some grades for playground equipment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


